
Storth Youth Provision Consultation - 2021

The initial youth provision consultation took place with Year 6, at Storth Primary
School, on Tuesday 2nd November 2021.

Consultation is vital  to the work we do in terms of working alongside young
people and is part of an ongoing process.

The young people put forward some fantastic ideas and so far have requested
an after-school youth provision for Thursday (or Friday) afternoons, from 3:30-
5:30PM. 

Heron  Hall  was  the  requested  venue;  however  it  is  currently  undergoing
building work and alternative venues are being explored. 

Once a new venue is confirmed, invitations will be dropped into Storth Primary
School for an initial 'Pizza and Games Night'. These will be given to Year 6, with
spares for them to distribute, throughout Storth and the surrounding villages, to
their friends in Year 6/7/8.


